
EIOPA publishes first quarterly set of
Occupational Pensions Statistics

The European Insurance and Occupational Pensions Authority (EIOPA) published
its first set of quarterly comprehensive statistical information on the
European occupational pensions sector. The data is based on pensions data
regulatory reporting.

The statistics contains up-to-date and high-quality data and provides a
comprehensive picture of the European occupational pensions sector, including
country breakdowns that allow for comparability.

The statistics will be published on both a quarterly and annual basis,
starting with the fourth-quarter of 2020. Each quarterly publication includes
aggregated country-level information about the balance sheet, asset exposures
and basic information on the features of the occupational pensions sector in
each country in the European Economic Area (EEA). The annual data publication
will include additional statistics on expenses, member data, and
contributions, benefits paid and transfers. Data based on annual reporting
will be published later this year.
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